
Monthly Board Meeting 
PARTRIDGE TOWNSHIP 

December 4, 2019 

Ovid Jensen called the meeting to order at 7:0lp.m. Those present were Ovid Jensen, Laurie Jorgensen, 
Lee Johnsen, Matt Klocke, and Anne Stitt. Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Minutes of the last Board 
Meeting were read. Ovid asked is any objections or corrections to the minutes, none being stated, minutes 
are approved as read. Treasurer's report was read. We had a beginning balance of$149,497.93 the 
receipts totaled $45,467.46, and disbursements of$0.00, to bring our ending balance to $194,965.39. 
Claims 7572 to 7588 to be paid tonight. Ovid asked if there are any objections or corrections to the 
treasurer's report, none being stated, treasurer's report was approved as read. 

Special Visitors: 

• None 

Old Business: 
• Lee said that Clark Road looks good and the water seems to be flowing. Rick trapped 2 

beavers and will go back in spring. Lee will talk to Rick about how much per beaver the 
cost will be. 

• Matt said that he talked to some installers about the SSTS, the consensus seemed to be 
that they didn't want to be responsible for the administrative side ofreporting. Clerk will 
talk to Caleb at Pine County Zoning, to see if he is holding a meeting regarding this 
where we can attend and ask questions or if he would like to attend our next board 
meeting in January. Clerk will let the supervisors know. 

New Business: 
• Filing will be open for Clerk and one Supervisor position. It will be posted in the Askov 

American. Filing period is 12/31/2019 through 1/14/2020. 
• Next meeting is 1/8/2020 at 7:00 PM. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:58 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Anne Stitt, Clerk 
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